
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

November 13, 2022  Thirty-Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  November 14, 2022 

 7:30 a.m.  Jim Spalding+ 

 

Tues.,  November 15, 2022   

7:30 a.m.  Frank Arnold+ 

Wed., November 16, 2022     

  -   -at St. Dominic School 

8:30 p.m.  Betty Lentz+ 

6:00 p.m.  Don Hillebrenner+ 

Thurs., November 17, 2022 

7:30 a.m.   Bill Koch + 

-at Good Samaritan 

 10:00 a.m.  Alta Hildebrand+ 

Fri., November 18,  2022 

 7:30 a.m. Bob & Mary Ellen  

  Lohman+  

Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Uni-

verse 

Sat., November 19, 2022   

4:00 p.m.    Regina & Otha Howell+ 

6:30 p.m.  Joe Grawe+   

Sun.,  November 20,  2022 

 8:00 a.m.   Gwendoly Bockhold & 

   Ellison Bockhold+ 

10:30 a.m.  Parish Intentions 

 

Perpetual Prayer Candle 

for Special  Intentions  

Week of  November  12-18 

For all Veterans and  

Struggling moms & babies 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan: 

   “All that you see here— the days will come when there will not be left 
a stone upon another stone that will not be thrown down.”  The monu-
ments we build, the skills we obtain, the money we earn, the homes we 
build… all of it, someday, will come to dust.  This is an irrefutable fact of 
our passing world. 
   Jesus irked his listeners by saying that even the most holy of places 
on this earth… the Jewish Temple… would face utter destruction.  For 
the Jewish people this would imply the ‘end of the world’— certainly the 
end of their society as they know it. 
  So when will that time come?  Jesus refuses to answer directly.  
Scholars and pastors and prophets and scam artists have been trying 
to discern this truth for ages.  When will the world come to an end?  
Jesus counters by saying that there will be false prophets and wars and 
insurrections.  There will be earthquakes, famines, plagues, persecu-
tions, and other mighty signs.  It’s as if Jesus says, “Don’t waste your 
time on them.  Don’t let this distract you.  Trust in me alone.”  The virtue 

Jesus offers is ‘perseverance’.  Rest in him.  Trust him.  Do not get caught up in the drama of all 
you see around you.  God is present even when everything else turns to dust.        —- 
       We have a number of very important announcements which I am highlighting: 
1. The Quincy Catholic Education System bylaws, enabling our Quincy parishes to work 

more cooperatively in the ministry of providing Catholic Schools and Catholic Education, are 
about ready to be implemented.  The most important work taking place now is setting the 
corporate structure and laying out the vision for how we will work together in the coming 
years to keep Catholic Education strong in our community.  The essential corporate structure 
flows from the bishop as the ‘corporate member’, and then a ‘corporate board’ consisting of 
the local pastors and the bishop (or his representative) providing oversight to the work of the 
schools.  From there we are looking to appoint a “board of specified jurisdiction”.  That’s fan-
cy church-speak to say that the bishop and pastors are investing power into an executive 
board for our schools who will have the authority to manage the day-to-day operations of the 
schools in the name of the Church, and, along with the pastors, help develop the long-range 
plan for our school system.  Each parish will be represented along with Quincy Notre Dame 
High School, and this group will meet to guide us in the next steps for our schools.  We hope 
to draw from the talents of professionals, business people, parents, educators, and cate-
chists in our community to make our Catholic Schools truly outstanding!  If you would like to 
be considered to serve on this board, I need a letter of intent and a resume from interested 
parties.  From these candidates, I am to make a recommendation to the bishop for the two 
appointments from St. Anthony Church and St. Dominic Schools.  The appointment will nomi-
nally be three years (although that may be longer or shorter as we figure out how to cycle 
people on and off the board).  The time commitment might possibly be considerable in these 
first years of putting the school system together, but it is a team effort and a magnificent op-
portunity to help form and mold the vision for Catholic Education in the 21st Century in 
Quincy.  The deadline for letters and resumes is Monday, November 28 at the parish office. 

2. We are in need of bids for snow removal service at St. Anthony Church this winter.  Elmer 
Maas has graciously provided these services for years, and we give him profound thanks for 
all the hard work when the weather is at its worst!  Interest parties should call the parish of-
fice at (217) 222-5996 to discuss our needs and prepare a bid.   

3. On December 3 & 4 Ward Qumseih from Holyland Arts will be at St. Anthony Church with a 
selection of Olive Wood carvings from the Holy Land.  Ward was responsible for arranging 
our tour to the Holy Land earlier this year, and his company represents dozens of Christian 
families in the Holy Land for whom the sale of this artwork provides desperately-needed in-
come to Christian communities of Palestine in the midst of extreme persecution and poverty.  
These items would be most suitable for Christmas gift-giving, and along with the annual col-
lection we take during Holy Week, the work of the Knights of the Holy Sepulcher, and other 
charitable outreaches, these works are vital to insuring that a living Christian community sur-
vives in the Holy Land.   

4. Please put the weekend of December 16-17-18 on your calendar for the celebration of 
“Forty Hours of Adoration”, a weekend-long opportunity for Adoration of the Blessed Sac-
rament as part of the celebration of the “Eucharistic Revival Year”.  During these most- busy 
times of the year, it is most critical that we take some time to quiet ourselves and reflect 
deeply on the mystery of God taking on flesh and dwelling among us.  The Eucharistic Lord 
invites us to rest in him and know his love poured out in the Blessed Sacrament. 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

Honoring Those Who Served on Veterans Day 

On Friday, November 11, our 8th Grade Class led the Veterans Day Program at St. Dominic School. All 

Kindergarten through 8th Grade students participated in the musical performance to honor those who 

served in the United States Armed Forces. We extended our most sincere thanks to our Veterans for their 

bravery, sacrifice, dedication, and service to our country. Veterans are our heroes – brave men and wom-

en who bear the scars of battle because they were willing to pay any price to protect our country. We will 

be forever grateful for the freedoms they have secured for us. God bless our Veterans!  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Monday, November 14 

6:30 p.m. Marketing & Enrollment Meeting 

Tuesday, November 15 

7:00 p.m. Finance Council Meeting 

Wednesday, November 16 

8:30 a.m. School Mass  

Friday, November 18 

Out-of-Dress-Code Day 

Second Quarter Midterm  

Saturday, November 19 

6:30 p.m. Holy Moments Mass 5th Grade 

Sunday, November 20 

9:00—10:20 a.m. Families of Faith 

Tuesday, November 22 PTO Soup Cook-Off 
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 November 13, 2022                       St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

St. Anthony Men’s Society Pancake & Sausage Breakfast     Sunday, December 11, 2022, 7 a.m.-noon 

The Pancake & Sausage Breakfast sponsored by the Men’s Society will be Sunday, 

Dec. 11th, 7 a.m.-noon.  Adults $12, Children $6 (under 5 free).  Dine in or carry out. 

       Advance meat orders:   

Sausage, Chops or Ribs  5 lbs—$25 

Cooked links 5lbs-$30 (Precooked weight)   

Call orders to 217-257-2108.   

To guarantee your meat order, please place it by 5 p.m. December 5th.   

Orders after Dec. 5th will not be accepted. 

Midnight Mass Choir for Christmas 

Midnight Mass Choir:  If you want to sing with us at Midnight Mass on Christmas Eve, 

please come to rehearsals on Thursdays at 6 PM. We will meet November 3, 10, 17, 

and December 1, 8, 15, and if necessary 22. We need all voices, Soprano, Alto, Ten-

or, Bass. For more information, contact Mecki at 217.779.0152, 

or mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com  

St. Anthony Ladies Christmas Party                  Sunday, December 4th, after 10:30 a.m. Mass 

Ladies of the Parish  save the date for the Ladies Christmas Party which will be held 

Sunday, December 4th in the Parish Hall. THIS date is a change from the date pub-

lished last week in the bulletin.   We will begin after the 10:30 a.m. Mass.  Following 

dinner Deacon Harry will be making a presentation on the Eucharist.   

Please call Alice Rakers at 217-222-4798 to make your reservations. 

GriefShare “Surviving the Holidays”                                                        November 17, 6:00 p.m. 

GriefShare will put on its “Surviving the Holidays” video 6:00pm Thursday, November 

17th in the Quilter’s Room in the Parish Center.  All are welcome…you do not have to 

have attended GriefShare to attend or benefit from it.  This session provides valua-

ble information on how to approach and experience holidays and other important 

dates that hold special meaning and emotion for those of us grieving the death of a 

loved one.   Light refreshments will be available. 

The next regular session of GriefShare will begin on Thursday, January 5th at 6:00 

p.m. and run for 13 weeks. 

St. Anthony Ladies Bake Sale at the Pancake & Sausage Breakfast 

The ladies of the parish will having a bake sale during the pancake & sausage break-

fast.  Please bring your baked items packaged ready to sell either Saturday,  

Dec. 10th, 8:00 –11:00 a.m. or the morning of the breakfast.  

mailto:mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  

Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, James 

Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2022:  Melvin Maas, Anthony Engels, Alta Hildebrand, Frank Baumgartner, 

Susan Bauer, Robert Brown, Vince Dreier, Barbara Boone, Jay Wellman, Michelle Stull 

Monday, November 14 
6:30-8:30 p.m. Baptism Training 
7:30 p.m. Men’s Society Meeting 
7:00 p.m. RCIA 
 
 
Tuesday, November 15  
6:30 p.m. Surviving Divorce 
7:00 p.m. Finance Council 
  
Wednesday, November 16  
11:30 a.m. Merry Widows meet at Sprouts 
6:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m. Wisdom 
 
Thursday,  November 17 
6:00 p.m. Grief Share 
6:00 p.m. Surviving the Holidays (Grief 
 Share) 
  
Friday, November 18 
   
Saturday, November 19 Pennies for Life after all Masses 
4:00 p.m. Mass 
6:30 p.m.   Mass (Holy Moments-5th grade) 
 
Sunday, November 20  
8:00 a.m. Mass   
9:00-10:15 a.m. Families of Faith 
9:10 –10:20 a.m. Sacramental Preparation Class  
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 19 Nov. 5/6 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection        $      1,137.75     $        13,257.34 

Weekly Envelopes      $      10,271.00     $      173,752.17 

Electronic Deposits         $             0.00        $       20,652.00 

Total, Nov. 5/6, 2022        $    11,408.75     $      207,661.51 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 

of deficit spending for the year!) 

$   13,000.00     $      247,000.00 

Difference (-$ 1,591.25) ( -$ 39,338.49) 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

Be watching for the “Season of Stewardship” materials that will be 

arriving in the coming weeks.  We count on your support, now more 

than ever, to insure we don’t fall behind in our obligations and that 

we continue to maintain our ministries and facilities at St. Anthony 

Church & St. Dominic School.  Thank you! 

 Saturday,  4:00 PM Saturday, 6:30 PM Sunday, 8:00 AM Sunday, 10:30 AM 

Key Minister/ Mary Courty  Dan Reichert Rich Rakers 

Lector Mary Courty Janet Bick Michael Kinder Vickie Arnold 

Usher 

Bill Anderson 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Mike Zanger 

George Dreyer 

Joe Dreyer 

Chris Ehrhardt 

Christopher Ehrhardt 

Jerry Dreier 

Rod Davis 

Grady Bockhold 

Richard Foster 

Pete Pohlman 

Rich Rakers 

Craig Schafer 

Rick Schafer 

Servers 
Kamryn Pritchett 

Volunteer 
Pius IX Altar Servers 

Elaina Weiman 

Addison Weiman 

Aubrey Wellman 

Ava Wellman 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Jr. & Jackie Dreyer Earl & Debbie Boone 

Logan & Kaleena 

Gentry 
Mark & Cindy Wellman 

Rosary Leader Carol Vogel Earl Boone Giny Baker Rich & Alice Rakers 

Counters:   Monday, November 14, 2022 

                     Dana Lugering        Jack Kuhlman 

  

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., November 19 & 20 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2020-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, approximately monthly, as funds are 

sent and posted by the Diocese of Springfield) 

$44, 549.82 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 
Cumulative, 11/6 $6,622.00 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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November 13, 2022                                                            St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Jim Ponsot 

Good Samaritan Home 

Bill Wellman 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

Ruth Schmelzle 

Pennies (and More) for Life Cam-

paign  Make an active commitment 

to the pro-life cause.  Dig into your 

pockets, purses, and piggy banks to contrib-

ute to the Right of Life of Adams County 

“Pennies for Life” campaign.  Each church 

member (children included) is encouraged to do-

nate at at least 1 cent for each year of his or her life, in 

gratitude to God for the fit of life.  A collection will be tak-

en next Sunday.  Thank you for helping the Right to Life 

of Adams County, 109 N 8th Street Quincy to spread the 

respect-life message. 

 

EMPOWERING GOD”S CHILDREN For more information please contact the parish office 222-5996 or email bulle-

tin@stanthonypadua.org and we will email the instructions to you.   

REMINDER:  With Advent and 

the holidays coming up we want-

ed to remind you of the resource we 

have a subscription to: FORMED.  FORMED  is a multi-

media Catholic resource which St. Anthony Parish has sub-
scribed to in order to provide all our parishioners with some 
of the best movies, documentaries, talks, e-books, daily 
programs and devotionals, and other materials available in 
the Church today.  Some call it the “Netflix” of the Catholic 
Church.  To sign up, go to http://signup.formed.org, enter 
our zip code 62305 and select St. Anthony Church.  After 
entering your email address, you will have free, full access 
to the thousands of items which you can access on your 
computer, phone, Apple TV, and other devices.   

HELP NEEDED:  Help is needed on December 9, 

2022 for the butchering of hogs.  We will start 

around 5 pm.  Questions call Jr (217-779-

0029) or Jackie Dreyer (217-222-8049).   

St. Vincent 

Lois Wand 

NOVEMBER GROCERY ITEMS  

Any non-perishable items 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities Thank You 

SNOW REMOVAL at St. Anthony’s:  We would 

like to thank Elmer Maas for volunteering 

many years for taking care of the snow remov-

al at St. Anthony’s.  Elmer will no longer be 

taking this on so we will be taking bids for 

snow removal in the next few weeks.  Please call the par-

ish office for more information 217-222-5996.  

Baptism Training:  Deacon Harry will be offering quarterly 

Baptism Training on Monday, November 14th, 6:30 p.m. 

in the Parish center.  Baptism Training is required for 

parents having their first child baptized.  Some diocese 

requires baptism training for godparents, as well.  Our 

diocese does not require godparent training but if you 

are anticipating being a god parent in another diocese 

that requires training, you are welcome to join in.  Please 

contact the parish office (217-222-5996) if you plan to 

attend or call Deacon Harry (217-224-1160) if you have 

any questions.   

There will be an hour of Adoration for Priests followed by 

Benediction at St. Francis church 1721 College Avenue 

Quincy, Illinois November 20, 2022 from 3:00 to 4:00 

P.M. All are invited to come and pray for your Priests. 

EGG CARTONS NEEDED Hope Glidewell is in need of egg 

cartons for a project at Families of Faith.  She will need 

them before Nov. 20th.  They can be either the card-

board or Styrofoam and any size.  You can put them in 

the back of church or drop off at the parish office.  Thank 

you. 

Adoration Chapel at Church of St. Peter is looking for 

more Adorers!   Hours available are: 

Wednesday:  10 –11 a.m. on the 2nd, 4th, and 5th 

weeks of the month 

Saturday:  10-11 a.m., 11 a.m. –noon, 2-3 p.m., 3-4 p.m. 

Thank you for your consideration for taking an hour of 

quiet in the Adoration Chapel.  Please contact Mary 

Voorhis 217-653-3127 or call/text Gina Wolf 217-257-

Looking to Bless a Teacher at St. Dominic?  On the Giving 

Tree in the back of Church each teacher has “Wish List” 

items for their classroom on an apple.  Grab an apple, 

purchase the item(s) and bring back to school.  Thank 

you for bringing joy to our classrooms! 
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy,  November 13, 2022 

ST. FRANCIS QUILTERS INVITE other quilters to join them 

on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 9 a.m. –3 p.m.  The 

quilting room is in the lower level of the Parish Center, 

feel free to stop by to meet the ladies.  Please call Kay 

Gallaher if you have any questions:  217-223-4922. 

Knights of Columbus  

Friday night Chicken dinners serving 5-7 p.m.  All you can 

eat $13, children $6.  Eat in or carry out. 

Sunday morning Breakfast is back!  

 First Sunday of the month Only , Starting this Sunday 

November 6th. 8:30 to noon. 

2023 Calendar Raffle Knights of Columbus Council 583 

The KofC has kicked off it’s 2023 calendar raffle. 

- $24,300 in cash prizes 

- 365 chances to win in 2023 

You could be a winner everyday in 2023 by purchasing a 

KofC raffle calendar. Each day a name is drawn and that 

lucky person is notified by mail that they are a winner. 

The cost is $25 per calendar and are available at the 

main clubhouse during regular business hours or by call-

ing Mike Schlipmann at 653-9318 or John Veith at 653-

0258. Your purchase helps to support Council 583 chari-

ties which includes our Catholic schools, coats for kids, 

Birthright and food pantries. An early bird drawing will be 

held on the Sunday of Christmas Cheer. They make great 

Christmas gifts! 

                                               Thank you for your support. 

St. Peter School AFTERNOON DAY CARE HELPERS 

St. Peter School is hiring daycare workers to supervise 

students varying from preschool 4’s-8th grade during 

the after school program from 2:15-5:30 Monday-

Friday.  Applicants must love children & enjoy supervis-

ing & working closely with them.  Rate of pay per hour 

is $13.00. If you are interested send a resume along 

with 2-3 letters of recommendation to Miss Maddie 

Ippensen at 2500 Maine Street, Quincy, IL 62301 

or madisonippensen@icloud.com 
The Adams County Health Department and Alzheimer’s 

Association have partnered together to bring a FREE 

event to our community to help raise awareness on the 

Importance of Early Detection of Alzheimer’s and 10 

Warning Signs of Alzheimer’s on Tuesday, November 15, 

5:30-7:30 p.m. at the Quincy Senior and Family Re-

source Center, 639 York Street.  Learn the differences 

between normal aging, dementia and Alzheimers. To reg-

ister call the Alzheimer’s Association 24/7 at 1-800-272-

3900. 

BLESSED SACRAMENT HOLIDAY BAZAAR to benefit 

Blessed Sacrament School will be held on Saturday, De-

cember 3rd, 9-2 at Knights of Columbus Hall.  Lunch will 

be available as well as many craft booths and bake sale. 

mailto:madisonippensen@icloud.com

